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The full board of governors met on 23rd May2019. Items discussed included: 

The importance of parent governor positions was discussed. There are two positions 
which remain vacant. 

The budget control report 18/19 was accepted and the 3 year budget for the school was 
accepted for submission to the Local Authority. The budget outlook was healthy and the 
Governors thanked the School Business Manager for her sustained input in completing 
this. 

The Head teacher’s report was received and discussed. This included updates on The 
flourishing Nursery, the well-regarded school website, recent school activities, pupil 
numbers, attendance, Special Educational Needs, behaviour, and health and safety; 

Governor monitoring visits undertaken since the last board meeting were received 

Various policies which had been recommended were approved and signed 

As part of the Head teacher’s report we reviewed proposals for the improvement of the 
entrance hall. The design considered reflects our Christian vision and values and 
was well-received by the Governing Board. Watch this Space! 

 

The next full board meeting is on 4 July 2019.  

 


